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CIS Community: 

 

Happy Official last day of school.  Thank you to all of the parents and students who participated in our continuous learning 

plan.  A special thank you to the sixth grade students who participated in Exhibition.  A super thank you to all of our teachers 

and staff who worked long hours to do something that was unfamiliar to them.  The plan for next year is still not set.  We will 

wait for direction from the NM Public Education Department before we set our plan in stone, however, we are busy planning 

for every eventuality.  As I get more information this summer, I will send updates.  If you have questions please email.  I will 

give you an answer if I have one.  For the end of the year: 

 

 Remember second semester grades are either Pass/Fail for PYP and electives or Credit/No Credit for MYP core 

classes.  Participation/contact assures a Pass or Credit for second semester (as directed by the NMPED).  GPA’s will 

be calculated with first semester grades. 

 

 If you ordered a yearbook and it was not mailed to you we will distributing them Wednesday, May 27th from 9:30 to 

11:30 at CIS.  Please pull in to the parking lot and call the front desk (344-9733).  Let us know the students name, 

grade and what make and color of car you are in.  We will bring the book out to you.  Please stay in your car. 

 

 Registration deadline is being extended.  We are waiting for Power School to fix a glitch in their software that has 

affected our ability to post the link that you need to complete registration.  We will send out a note when it is ready. 

 

 If your student is returning to CIS for 20-21 and you have a computer that belongs to the school or textbooks you may 

keep them until we return to school.  This should allow your student to remain connected to teachers and classmates.  

CIS policy on electronics is still in effect and computers are monitored for content.   

 

 In conjunction with the above statement, we will not be disabling student email accounts this summer.  Please use 

wisely and respectfully. 

 

 We will have a limited number of spots for next semester in the MYP (they are going fast) so please let us know if 

you are not returning or if you have friends who might be interested in our school.  Please let them know to contact 

us.  Private school education in a public school. 

 

 Summer programs, Spanish and Kindergarten early start, are still up in the air.  We will announce a decision when we 

receive direction from NMPED. 

 

Have a great Memorial Weekend.  More communications to come. 

 

 


